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Let's work together to make this
Christmas special!

As the holiday season approaches, many families
may be in need of some extra Christmas spirit. Last
year, Manchester House, with the help of the
Community, distributed more than 60 Christmas
food parcels. These packages included all the usual
traditional Kiwi Christmas trimmings. Additionally,
we set up our Christmas Cave, where our client
families are invited to select presents for their
children. Our goal is to ensure that no child goes
without a special Christmas.
If you are able and would like to help please donate
good quality gifts and food to Manchester House
located at 68 Aorangi Street. We rely on your
support to continue our mission.

By Eftpos/Cash at

 68 Aorangi Street, Feilding

By Internet Banking on

03 0626 0631496 002

Paper Bag Presents 2023 appeal.
Paper Bags mission is to bring happiness and smiles to children

in need during the holiday season. By supporting this appeal,
you can help provide gifts/ unperishable food and a sense of

community to those who may not have the means to celebrate.
Let's come together to spread the joy of giving.

Don't forget to tick Manchester House as it helps us support
our local Feilding families.

Please donate to support 
families in our community 

www.manchesterhouse.co.nz



We extend our heartfelt thanks to the wonderful people of Feilding who regularly donate
produce to our sharing table or contribute by knitting, baking, or making  donations to our food
bank. Your support means the world to us and we truly appreciate your generosity.

We would like to say a big thank
you to the FAHS Community
Committee for their incredible
contribution of $652.50 raised
from their Bake Sale. This
generous donation will be
allocated toward our Children's
Fund, which supports families
while children undergo
treatments in the hospital, and
provides opportunities for
children to attend camps that
they may miss out on otherwise.
We are grateful for their support
towards this important cause.

Jesse Devonshire
& Sadie Bruce from
 FAHS Community 

Committee


